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The Oshkosh Chamber Holds Its 117th Annual Meeting & Recognition Program 
 
OSHKOSH (1/23/2025) — On Thursday, January 16th, The Oshkosh Chamber, along with 

presenting sponsor Ascension Mercy Hospital and over 50 other event sponsors, hosted its 

117th Annual Meeting at the Oshkosh Convention Center.  With over 500 business leaders, 

community partners, and local officials in attendance, the event celebrated the 

accomplishments of the Oshkosh Chamber and community over the past year and recognized 

14 individuals and organizations for their contributions to both the Oshkosh Chamber and the 

community.  The Oshkosh Chamber’s Annual Meeting serves as a key occasion for local 

businesses, organizations, and community leaders to come together, reflect on the past year, 

and look ahead to the opportunities in the year to come.  

For their contributions to the community, the Oshkosh Chamber is proud to announce the 

following award winners:  

• Outstanding Chamber Volunteer Award: 

o Nathan Krohn, Teriyaki Madness  

 

• Propel Young Professional of the Year Award  
o Abby Zubella, Behnke Financial  

 

• Ambassador of the Year Award 
o Tina Fillmore, Cedar Yard Greetings 

 

• Distinguished Service Award 
o Dennis Lewandowski, Retired, A.P. Nonweiler Company    

 
 



 
 

• Lynne Webster Leadership Award 
o Mark Rohloff, Retired Oshkosh City Manager    

 

• Alberta S. Kimball Community Service Award 
o Oshkosh Farmers Market 

  

• Horizon Award 
o XRoads41 Music Festival       

 

• Enterprise of the Year Award  
o 4Imprint 

 

• Small Business of the Year Award 
o Lakeside Plastics  

 

• Stephen Mosling Commitment to Education Award 
o EAA 

 

• College, Career, & Community Ready Awards  
o  Kevin Bal  
o  Finn Lang 

 

• Milestone Awards 
o 50 Years - Valley Christian Schools  
o 150 Years - Konrad-Behlman Funeral Homes  

 

The Oshkosh Chamber would like to extend a special thank you to all the event sponsors and to 

all who attended.  For more information, contact Grace Burdick, Marketing and Events Director, 

at 920-303-2265, ext. 16 or grace@oshkoshchamber.com.  

  

About the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce  

For more than 100 years, the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce has served as the advocate and 

guardian of business and industry to support the thriving Oshkosh and northeast Wisconsin 

region. As a five-star accredited Chamber of Commerce, our non-profit represents over 900 

members, from small businesses to international corporations.  
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